WAPG

THE VOICE OF SOUTH CENTRAL FLORIDA

TELEPHONE 726

P. O. BOX 676

ARCADIA, FLORIDA

January 21, 1957

Mr. Stanwood R. Morss RFD 3 Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss;

This is to verify your reception of WAPG's signals on the morning of January 17, 1957 and thanks for the report.

We conduct our regular frequency checks every third Thursday and appreciate all reports.

Yours is a very interesting hobby and helps the stations in determining their radiation pattern. My hobby is amateur radio and I hold the call K4DKN.

Thanks again for the report and heres hoping you log 3125 AM stations. (That's all of 'em).

Very truly yours,

Paul Howell

General Manager Chief Engineer

PH:rh